U.S. Department of Justice



Federal Bureau of Investigation

In Reply, Please Refer to File No.

200 McCarty Avenue Albany, NY 12209-2095 May 7, 2009

Dear Ms. Pyan:

On behalf of the Capital District Bank Security Officers Association and the Albany office of the Federal Bureau of Investigation, please accept this letter of recognition for the articulate and concise presentation you rendered during the May 6, 2009 Banking and Law Enforcement Seminar.

Suffice it to say that your presentation was favorably received and very much appreciated by all in attendance.

Thank you for the sacrifice of your time, and for your enthusiastic participation.

Sincerely,

John F. Pikus Special Agent in Charge

Laura & Youysluce By:

Laura Youngblood

Supervisory Special Agent